
N. 211127d

Saturday 27.11.2021

Holy See Press Office Communiqué: Audience with the Prime Minister of the Republic of Albania

On the morning of Saturday, 27 November 2021, the Holy Father Francis received the Prime Minister of the
Republic of Albania, His Excellency Mr. Edi Rama, who subsequently met with Cardinal Secretary of State Pietro
Parolin, accompanied by His Excellency Archbishop Paul R. Gallagher, Secretary for Relations with States.

The cordial talks highlighted the good relations existing between the Holy See and Albania and discussed topics
of common interest concerning relations between the ecclesial and civil communities, the contribution of the
Church to the common good of Albanian society, migration and peace.

The main regional issues were also discussed, including the situation in the Western Balkans and the progress
of Albania and other countries towards full integration into the European Union.

 


